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Report on Workshop for 1st Year Students on Legal Aid 

The Legal Aid Committee of ICFAI Law School, The ICFAI University, Jaipur organized a 

Workshop on Legal Aid for the first-year law students on 30th September 2022 at 03:30 P.M. in 

Seminar Hall 001 A. During the workshop, Committee members namely; Mr. Chirayu Vashishtha, 

Mr. Abhishek Jat, Mr. Nauman Saifi, Mr. Gaurav Bhatt, Ms. Ishika Goyal & Mr. Mohit Singhal 

were present. The workshop was organized under the able guidance of Dr. Pratima Soni (Associate 

Dean of ICFAI Law School & Faculty In charge of the Committee).  

This was aimed to give an insight about the functioning of committee & various other aspects 

related to legal aid, and also to induct the participants and volunteers from first year. Mr. Chirayu 

Vashishtha, through a presentation elucidated various topics like: 

 The importance of legal aid  

 About Legal Aid Committee  

 Purpose of Legal Aid Committee  

 Functions of Legal Aid Committee  

 Eligibility for free legal aid  

 About legal services authorities in India  

 Provisions related to legal aid 

 Role of law schools in legal aid 

 Proposed plans of Legal Aid Committee 

 Past activities of Legal Aid Committee, etc. 

as to familiarise the first-year students with the objectives of the Committee, sensitise them to the 

plight of those less fortunate than others, and encourage them to actively participate in legal aid 

initiatives. A short video clipping related to the programs of Legal Aid Committee was also 

showed to them.  

Furthermore, Dr. Pratima Soni unveiled the new logo of the Committee. She also motivated the 

students with her words of wisdom and encouraged them to show interest in such legal awareness 

programs and for their active participation in the same.  

Committee members noted the names of students who were interested to be a part of legal aid 

programs in coming future. The workshop ended at 04:15 P.M., with a vote of thanks.  
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Following are the photographs of the event:- 

                         

                            

                       

          

              

 


